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Bill Cadigan Presents at Illinois Association of Healthcare Attorneys: 

Physician Employment: What’s Old Is New Again 
 
October 21, 2009—Bill Cadigan, a Chicago attorney specializing in the representation of 
physicians and physician practice organizations was a featured presenter at the 27th 
Annual Health Law Symposium sponsored by the Illinois Association of Healthcare 
Attorneys held at Navy Pier.  The other presenter was Keith Anderson, a partner in the 
Chicago office of Drinker Biddle & Reath LLP who represents hospitals and health 
systems across the country on corporate and transactional issues.   
 
The topic of the panel was Physician Employment: What’s Old Is New Again and 
examined the renewed interest by hospitals and systems in employing physicians. 
Topics covered included: organizational and compensation models used in physician 
practice acquisition and employment; reimbursement, regulatory and physician shortage 
issues driving the trend towards physician employment; and how acquisitions and 
employment arrangements can be structured to promote trust and confidence between 
hospitals/systems and physicians. 
 
For more information contact William J. Cadigan at (312) 207-0222 or by email at 
wcadigan@cadiganlaw.net. 
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